## Triangle Amenity Newsletter

For the residents of Triangle Garden, W9
Spring 2025

Dear Residents,

Welcome to another beautiful season in our communal garden! As the days grow sunnier and longer, we're excited to see more of you enjoying this shared space. It's a wonderful place to relax, connect, and celebrate the spirit of our garden community.

As always, let's be mindful of our fellow residents — of all ages — by keeping noise levels down (especially in the evenings); by tidying up and taking home any belongings, balls, equipment and trash; not climbing trees; respecting the flower beds and following the rules of the garden.

Your care helps keep the garden a welcoming retreat for everyone and we thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Don't forget to check out the column to the right for this year's upcoming events — we'd love to see you there!

Warmly,

Triangle Garden Committee

P.S. You can find a full list of the rules at the garden entrances and at

www.triangleamenity.com









Save the Dates 2025 Social Events in the garden

The Great British Summer Garden Party

with free strawberries, scones, drinks, and a DJ Sunday, 6<sup>th</sup> July 3 - 6pm

End-of-Summer Party with the fantastic R.U.M.Band playing

**live,** bring a picnic Sunday, 14<sup>th</sup> September 3 – 6pm

If you are planning to bring more than 10 people to any of these events, please email info@wb19.co.uk

## Other important information:

- 1- Open Garden Squares Weekend will take place on Saturday, 7th June and on Sunday, 8th June. Triangle Garden will ONLY be open to visitors on Sunday, 8th June between 10am and 5pm.
- 2- We will have another **Family Sleepover** in the garden (for residents only) on Saturday, 27<sup>th</sup> September. Save the date.
- 3 Stay tuned for future events: fireworks for <u>Guy</u>
  <u>Fawkes</u> in Crescent Garden (early November) and
  <u>Lights and Carols</u> in Triangle Garden (late November).
- 4 If you would like to host a larger group of people in the garden, please remember to email <a href="mailto:info@wb19.co.uk">info@wb19.co.uk</a> and ask for permission so that it doesn't coincide with another event in the garden.